
 

Scheduled Electrical Service Interruption for Customers in La Grange, St. Croix Tomorrow 

 

Fig 1: WAPA crew in a hybrid bucket truck, which improves the safety and environment of linemen, providing 
reliable power to the community. 

 
ST. CROIX, U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS – June 26, 2024 – The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority would 

like to inform customers and community members on the island of St. Croix of a scheduled electrical 

service interruption occurring tomorrow, Thursday, June 27, 2024, from 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. impacting 

approximately 30 customers in the west La Grange Area.  The cause of this outage is to conduct work on 

a pole on Feeder 8B. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. Together we are building a stronger, more reliable 

future. 
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